
Palm Oil Procurement Policy 

The Toyo Suisan Group is sincerely concerned about the impact of 
the palm oil industry on the environment and human rights. We are 
addressing these concerns by implementing the palm oil procurement 
policy outlined below.

The Toyo Suisan Group shall comply with the laws and regulations of 
each country and   will strive to protect rainforests and high-carbon 
storage areas, respect human rights, and establish material 
traceability. Additionally, the Toyo Suisan Group joined the 
Roundtable on Responsible Palm Oil (RSPO) in 2019.  We are 
currently procuring palm oil based on the RSPO principles & criteria 
and will continue to work with the RSPO and our palm oil suppliers 
to achieve complete transition to sustainable palm oil by the end of 
March 2031.


